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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

This week ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

* * *   Summer Term 2024   * * *  
 

* Friday, 14 June—Non-uniform, bring chocolate for the Summer 
Fair raffle * 

* Tuesday, 18 June at 1.30pm—KS1/KS2 Sports Day * 
* Thursday, 20 June at 1.30pm—EYFS Sports Day * 

* Friday, 21 June—Non-uniform, bring a bottle for the Summer Fair 
raffle *  

* Monday, 3 June—return to school * 
* Tuesday, 4 June, 9.30-10.30am —playgroup for under 3s * 

* Friday, 28 June—class photos * 
* Friday 28 June, 3.30pm Summer Fair * 

* Thursday 4 July—school closed due to General Election * 
* Friday, 5 July at 9.30am —Rock Steady Concert * 

* Tuesday, 9 July at 1.30pm —Y6 production * 
* Thursday, 11 July 4.30-6.00pm—Y6 Moving Up Disco * 

* Friday, 12—Monday, 15 July—Y6 PGL * 

 
PE Days 

Summer 2 
 

Nursery—Wednesday (Forest School) 
and Friday 

Year 1—Thursday and Friday 
Year 2—Monday and Wednesday 
Year 3—Monday and Wednesday 

Year 4—Monday and Tuesday (Forest 
School, PE kit) 

Year 5—Wednesday and Friday 
Year 6—Monday and Wednesday 
 
 
 
 
 

School closed 4 July 

As school is used as a polling 
station, we will be closed on the 

day of the General Election. 

Please make sure that your child’s uniform is clearly 
labelled.  It is becoming increasingly difficult to return 

items of property found in school to their owner without a 
name.  We have had a selection of PE jackets and 

school jumpers handed in this week.  We also have a 
selection of new t-shirts and summer dresses for sale—

please call into the office.  
 

Please ensure that your child’s water bottle is no larger 
than 1 litre.  This helps avoid leakage and also creates 
more desk space for children to work.  There are cool 

water fountains in school so that bottles can be refilled.  
 

Thank you. 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 94.5% 
Yr 1 99.3%           Yr 4 97.5%  
Yr 2 95.9%           Yr 5 95.9%  
Yr 3 99.7%           Yr 6 97.3%   


